
Town of Garfield Special Meeting 

Thursday, June 27, 2019 – 6:30 p.m. - Garfield Town Hall 

 

Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of 

Garfield to order on Thursday, June 27, 2019, at 6:30 p.m. in the town hall on Hillcrest 

Road. Present were Chairman Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine Hanson, Second 

Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy Robertson. Meeting 

notice verified.  Motion to approve agenda made by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and 

carried.  

 

Dickinsen made a motion to approve the liquor license for Whispering Pines of Wisconsin, 

Inc. Motion seconded by Hanson, and carried. 

 

Doug Richter, agent for Whispering Pines of Wisconsin, Inc. arrived. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried.  Meeting 

adjourned.  

 

Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


